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11th April 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As a fundraising opportunity, the P&F have joined forces with the Return & Earn Container 
Collection at Blacktown (66 Tattersall Road, Kings Park) and have been asked to participate in the 
‘Scrap for Schools Program’. Through one of our parents, Bradley Scobie (Jordan Yr 1), we have 
been able to secure the school as a drop off and pick up point for recyclables.  

 
The school will have an account with the Blacktown collection point and 
all funds generated from recyclables collected from our school or 
dropped off by families at their facilities, will be paid into our account. 
 
The school will have large Bulka Bags stored safely within the grounds. 
Parents, relatives and friends will be able to drop off their recyclables into 
the bags.  
 

ELIGIBLE DRINK CONTAINERS 

Under Return and Earn, most empty 150-millilitre to 3-litre drink containers are eligible for a 10-
cent refund. Container materials that may be eligible for a refund include: 

 PET 

 HDPE 

 glass 

 aluminium 

 steel 

 liquid paperboard 
 
CONTAINERS MUST BE EMPTY, UNCRUSHED, 
UNBROKEN AND HAVE THE ORIGINAL LABEL 
ATTACHED.  

 

CONTAINERS NOT ELIGIBLE FOR A REFUND 
Containers that are not included in the Scheme and, 
therefore, do not qualify for a refund are 

 plain milk or milk substitute containers 

 flavoured milk containers of 1 litre or more 

 pure fruit or vegetable juice containers of 1 litre or 
more 

 glass containers for wine and spirits 

 casks (plastic bladders in boxes) for wine and 
casks for water of 1 litre or more 

 sachets for wine of 250 millilitres or more 

 containers for cordials, or concentrated fruit and 
vegetable juices 

 registered health tonics 
 
The bulka bags will be stored via the Forbes Street entrance. Parents can drop eligible containers 
off by walking around to the Forbes Street storage area.  
 

This collection facility opens on Monday 30th April. 
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